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Cheshire East Council 
Westfields 
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Dear Mr Dwyer, 
 
PRECEPT FOR 2024/25 
 
I am writing as the Panel’s Chair to confirm formally that the Police and Crime Panel, 
at its meeting this morning voted to support your proposed precept for 2024/25.  
 
The informal briefing provided on Friday of last week was extremely helpful and the 
Panel are very grateful to you and your team for organising the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
 

Evan Morris 

 
 
Evan Morros MBE 
Chair of the Cheshire Police and Crime Panel 
  


